
 

 
 

 
 
 

Joan Marsh 
Executive Vice President  
Federal Regulatory Relations  

AT&T Services, Inc. 
1120 20th Street NW 
Suite 1000 
Washington, DC 20036 

T 202.457.3120 
C 202 262 7479 
Jm3489@att.com 

 

June 23, 2021 
 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

 
 

Re: Notice of Oral Ex Parte Communication 
IBFS File Nos. SAT-AMD-20210422-00053, SAT-AMD-20210422-00054, SES- 
T/C-20210322-00546, SES-T/C-20210322-00547, SES-AMD-INTR2021-01644, 
SES-AMD-INTR2021-01665; SAT-T/C-20210322-00037, SAT-T/C-20210322- 
00038, SES-T/C-INTR2021-01191, SES-T/C-INTR2021-01192; ULS File No. 
0009450204 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 

On June 22, 2021, I spoke by telephone to Umair Javed, Chief Counsel to Acting 
Chairwoman Rosenworcel about the above-referenced applications. We discussed the potential 
timing of the  FCC’s order addressing the applications, and I urged prompt approval of the 
applications. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

        
 
       Joan Marsh 


